NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF URBAN AFFAIRS
1 FLOOR, CORE 4B INDIA HABITAT CENTRE
LODHI ROAD, NEW DELHI -110003

Date: 11-07-2024
Subject: Cancellation of Expression of Interest for appointment of Statutory Auditor

It is hereby inform that due to administrative reasons, Expression of Interest (EOI) for
appointment of Statutory Auditor for the Financial Year 2023-24 having reference no Ref No.:
NIUA/EOI/SA/E- Dated: 03 June, 2024 is cancelled.

A fresh Request for proposal (RFP) having NIUA/RFP/SA/A-195 Dated:05 July, 2024 has
been published.
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